This is an addition to the approved minutes of April 2015 Conservancy Board Meeting.

The 2014 Financials
The 2014 Conservancy Operating Budget has a surplus of $10,152.60.

The Village operated at a deficit of $8,556.66.

The Ridge operated at a deficit of $122.22.

Duplex operated at a deficit of $20,308.19.

Town Home operated at a deficit of $9,665.83.
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